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Memo 
 

 
Date: 27 November 2024 
 

To: Mayor, City Council and Staff 
 

Cc: File 
 

From: Brad Wilson, City Recorder 
 

RE: Culinary Water Rates 
 
 
At the 5 November 2024 work meeting, the City Council asked staff to prepare a proposal based on 
Council Member Simons’ suggestions for adjusting water rates. Staff requests more time to formalize 
the proposal and evaluate its impacts. This will allow us time to include the appropriate people, 
evaluate the capabilities of our billing system, determine the financial impacts, and provide complete 
information to the Council. 
 
We apologize for the delay and will have a proposal ready for the 17 December 2024 council meeting. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 


